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Dear Dr. Durr:

This responds to your letter to the Attorney General dated December 19, 2014,
expressing concern about the deaths of Michael Brown, Eric Garner, and others at the hands of
police officers. We apologize for our delay in responding to your letter.

The Criminal Section enforces the federal criminal civil rights statutes. Much of our
enforcement activity relates to the investigation and prosecution of deprivations of civil rights
“under color of law. These matters generally involve allegations of excessive physical force by
law enforcement officers. The Criminal Section also enforces the federal criminal civil rights
statutes that pertain to violent, bias-motivated crimes. We are committed to thoroughly and
fairly investigating such allegations, and where the evidence warrants it, bringing charges and
prosecuting those who violate federal criminal civil rights laws.

We hope this information is helpful. Please do not hesitate to contact the Department if
we may be of assistance with this or any other matter.

Sincerely,
fushe- Gy

Vahita Gupta
Principal Deputy Assistant Attorney General



